

Calmore Infant School

Autumn Newsletter 2— Friday 15th September 2023

<u>Telephone</u>: 02380 865994



Email: adminossice@calmore-ins.hants.sch.uk
You can sollow us on twitter @calmoreinsants

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have had a very busy week learning and working together. The children have enjoyed going to their sound groups and working hard with their reading. The girls' football began today and we were really pleased to see so many girls wanting to join in and learn to play football. All children have now visited the library to pick a book that they would like to take home, this book is one of their own choice to share and may need a little help with.

Pupil Premium- Money that the government give to support children

Do not forget about entitlement to Free School Meals / Pupil Premium.



Please let us know if you think that your child is entitled to pupil premium

funding as the money the school receives really helps our budget and gives extra support to the children.

Please copy and paste this link to apply yourself or come into the office and we will help: https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/hants/

Little Lionesses:

Mrs McDevilt will be running a girls' football club on Friday lunchtimes, Little Lionesses.



If your child would like to attend on a Friday lunchtime, please just send them in to school in their PE kit so they can take part.

We are hoping lots of our young girls are inspired by the recent success of the England Lionesses!

Spare Clothes

Sometimes accidents happen, as a rule, children prefer to wear their own clothes if they have an accident. Therefore, please make sure that your child has a spare pair of clothes on their peg. These items need to be clearly labelled, so that if they have an accident we can locate them quickly!

Starting School in September 2024





Monday 9th October, Wednesday 1th October, Wednesday 1st November, Thursday 9th November Please book on at the office.

Parents of Year 2 should have received a letter about booking visits to the junior school too this week.

Friends of Calmore Infant School (FCIS):

We are holding our AGM on Thursday 28th September at 9am and welcome any parents who would like to attend.



There will be tea, coffee and biscuits for those who attend! We would love to welcome lots of new faces to our team.

This week we have been thinking about being kind in our assemblies.

We have spoken about how important it is to be kind to others and how it is important that others are kind to us.

As part of our mindfulness work with the children, we identify when things have gone well for them, noticing the little positives in our lives.

If you have time to talk to your child about being kind over the weekend you could think of ways in which they are kind at home as well as school.



Have a lovely weekend and see you bright and regreshed on Monday morning!

Mrs Willes and Mrs Weaver